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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 UTTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (5011371-4000

February 13, 1984
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OCAN028406

Mr. James M. Taylor
Deputy Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-312 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
NRC Use of Terms "Important to Safety"
and " Safety Related"

Dear Mr. Taylor:

This letter is in response to NRC Generic Letter 84-01, dated January 5,
1984, on the NRC use of the terms "Important to Safety" and " Safety
Related." The letter designated you as the NRC contact on this issue and
directed that anyone interested in meeting with the NRC on this subject
should contact you.

Arkansas Power and Light Company welcomes the opportunity to discuss this
subject further. Our participation in this discussion will be through the
Steering Committee and the Chairman of the Utility Safety Classification
Group, which will represent us on this subject. We believe this arrangement
will be conducive to establishing the dialogue necessary for achieving
resolution. Mr. Bruce Harshe, Chairman of the Utility Safety Classification
Group, will contact you to schedule such a meeting.

Very truly yours,

j. .$
f ;ohn R. Marshall
| Manager, Licensing

JRM:PC:s1

\

8402160293 840213
PDR ADCCK 05000313 \gP PM

MEMBEA MOOLE SOUTH UTIUTIES SYSTEM
- _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _


